
Cricket

Last minute arrangements:

We have heard from Broadclyst CC that they are going to be putting on a

barbeque after the match for those people who would like to stay behind

for something to eat (and drink!)

Don't forget:

     2:00pm Sunday 2nd July

     Killerton Cricket Ground.

If you have not already done so, can you let John or me know asap

if you are interested in playing or spectating: 

John Davies:     jbrittend@gmail.com

Steve Hatton:   steve@killerton-memories.co.uk

It would be very useful to know if you (and your partner/family/friends) are

intending to come along  to the House in the morning so that we can give our

 hosts a guide for their arrangements.  

Very many thanks for those people who have already replied.

Drop me an email at: steve@killerton-memories.co.uk

Don't forget, Richard is opening the House at10:30 on the Sunday.

Killerton Cricket - This Sunday
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